
 
January 8, 2018 
 
Rim of the World Recreation & Park District 
 
Dear District: 
 
Subject:  ATP Interview 
 
As the former secretary of the now defunct Rim of the World Trails Association, I am including 
documents already provided to the District that demonstrate the significance of this effort a 
generation later.  As a new team is formed, one valuable resource I wish to add is Jim Newcomb 
who is in charge of the Mountain Boy Scout troops and who served on the now defunct District 
Foundation. 
 

 
 
 
Fall Rendezvous acknowledgements include other important resources to be utilized in this 
effort, including:  
 

 County Supervisors  
 Big Bear  
 Sierra Club, Audubon Society  
 advertising and marketing  
 legal  
 financial 

 



 
 
 
 



The Steering Committee included the participation of Gail Van derBie, SBNF District Ranger, 
and Jerry Henderson, Program Manager of the California Trade and Commerce Agency plus 
various environmental and tourism organizations. 
 
 

 
 



Then U.S. Senator Barbara Boxer wrote the enclosed letter of support, which has importance 
relative to continued bi-partisan efforts of Senator Dianne Feinstein and Congressman Paul Cook 
this election year:  
 

 
 
 



A “Trail Overview” from the Fall Rendezvous of 1998 well describes our mission: 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



The Fall Rendezvous offered the following trail options: 
 

 



 

  
 
 



The U.S. Forest Service provided the enclosed and other trail maps that are in need of updating 
and revision a generation later: 
 

LAKE ARROWHEAD/MCKAY PARK 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



BLUE JAY – GRASS VALLEY 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



CRESTLINE/LAKE GREGORY 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



CRESTLINE VALLEY OF ENCHANTMENT/CEDARPINES PARK 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 

I am scheduled to make a presentation to the Crestline Village Water District and am awaiting 
responses from other organizations.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  

 
Bruce Cort Daniels, Citizen Volunteer 
  
 
 


